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Bombs Away
New York Times Bestseller The Trump
administration is remaking the government.
It's Even Worse Than You Think: What the
Trump Administration Is Doing to America
tells us exactly how it is making America
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worse again. Bestselling author and longtime
Trump observer David Cay Johnston shines a
light on the political termites who have
infested our government under the Trump
Administration, destroying it from within and
compromising our jobs, safety, finances, and
more. No journalist knows Donald Trump better
than David Cay Johnston, who has been
following him since 1988. It's Even Worse
Than You Think: What the Trump Administration
Is Doing to America goes inside the
administration to show how the federal
agencies that touch the lives of all
Americans are being undermined. Here is just
some of what you will learn: The Wall.
Mexican President Enrique Pena Nieto told
President Trump that Mexico will never pay
for the border wall. So, Trump is proposing
putting a tariff on Mexican imports. But a
tariff will simply raise the price of Mexican
goods in the US, meaning American consumers
will end up paying for the wall—if it ever
gets built. Climate Change. Welcome to the
new EPA, run by Scott Pruitt, a lawyer who
has spent much of his career trying to
destroy the agency he now heads. Secrecy
reigns at the new EPA because Pruitt meets
with industry executives to find out which
clean air and clean water provisions they
most want to roll back, and keeps staffers in
the dark to make sure these pro-pollution
plans don’t leak prematurely. Stocking the
Swamp. Contrary to his promise to “drain the
swamp” in Washington, DC, Trump has filled
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his cabinet with millionaires and
billionaires, from Treasury Secretary Steven
Mnuchin, a Goldman Sachs and hedge fund
veteran who made much of his fortune
foreclosing on homeowners to billionaire
heiress Education Secretary Betsy DeVos, who
has already put the interests of bankers
ahead of debt-burdened students and their
families. The Kleptocracy. Under Donald Trump
conflict of interest is passé. When Trump
isn’t in Washington, he stays at one of his
properties, where the taxpayers pick up the
tab for staffers, Secret Service, and so on,
all at full price. And back in Washington,
everyone now knows that the Trump
International Hotel is the only place to stay
if you want to do business with the
administration. Meanwhile sons Donald Jr. and
Eric run an eyes-wide-open blind trust of
Trump holdings to avoid the appearance of
conflict of interest—but not the reality.

The Last Trump Shall Sound
Bible Stories for Adults
Short fiction of biblical proportions—and
bent—from the science fiction satirist and
author of The Godhead Trilogy. James Morrow,
“the most provocative satiric voice in
science fiction,” unabashedly delves into
matters both sacred and secular in this
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collection of short stories buoyed by his
deliciously irreverent wit (The Washington
Post). Among the dozen selections is the
Nebula Award–winning story, “The Deluge,” in
which a woman of ill repute is rescued by the
crew of the ark, who must deal with the
consequences of their misguided act of mercy.
Also included is a follow-up to the Tower of
Babel fable, an unprecedented nativity, and
an attempt to stand so-called creation
science on its head. Nothing is spared in a
collection that “deliciously skewer[s] not
only Judeo-Christian mythology but other
sacred cows of modern society, from
capitalism to New Age spiritualism”
(Booklist). “Morrow’s is a blend of parody
and commentary which challenges readers to
reflect upon the human spiritual condition.”
—Midwest Book Review

Through Darkest Europe
"A look at post-election America that is, or
will be, or could be" --Editors' foreword.

Salamis
An eyewitness account of Donald Trump's clown
car of lieutenants and lackeys who have
polluted the corridors of power with their
unprecedented awfulness. Two of Washington's
most meddlesome reporters take readers on a
deep dive into the murky underworld of
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President Trump's Washington, dishing the
hilarious and frightening dirt on the
charlatans, conspiracy theorists, ideologues,
and run-of-the-mill con artists who have
infected the highest echelons of American
political power. For the past three years,
reporting from the White House, the Trump
hotel, and other dens of intrigue and
influence, Lachlan Markay and Asawin
Suebsaeng have revealed the sordid
shenanigans of a rogue's gallery of
Trumpworld incompetents and improbable Alisters -- earning them angry denunciations
(or at least some vexed side-eye) from
Trumpists such as the actor Jon Voight and
Trump's former campaign czar and renowned
obfuscator Corey Lewandowski as well as
requisite threats of physical violence and
ruin. Sinking in the Swamp will similarly
pull no punches. Everyone from assorted Trump
family members to Stephen Miller, Sean
Hannity, and Diamond & Silk to Trumpworld's
even more obscure accomplices will be
plumbed, prodded, and exposed for their roles
in the most shambolic moment in modern
American political history. When they go low,
Swin and Lachlan are right there with them,
recorders running and notebooks at the ready.
Sinking in the Swamp is an uncompromising
account of the financial and moral
degradation of our capital, told with
righteous indignation and through the lens of
key power players and foot soldiers whose own
antics have often escaped the notice of the
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overworked press corps. As the 2020 election
approaches, this page-turning, letting-it-allhang-out narrative shows how the nation got
to this nadir, tracing the story back to
years before Trump's improbable run for the
White House and cataloguing the stomachturning moments that followed.

The Mueller Report: Report on the
Investigation into Russian Interference
in the 2016 Presidential Election
The Jefferson Bible, or The Life and Morals
of Jesus of Nazareth as it is formally
titled, was a book constructed by Thomas
Jefferson in the latter years of his life by
cutting and pasting numerous sections from
various Bibles as extractions of the doctrine
of Jesus. Jefferson's composition excluded
sections of the New Testament containing
supernatural aspects as well as perceived
misinterpretations he believed had been added
by the Four Evangelists. In 1895, the
Smithsonian Institution under the leadership
of librarian Cyrus Adler purchased the
original Jefferson Bible from Jefferson's
great-granddaughter Carolina Randolph for
$400. A conservation effort commencing in
2009, in partnership with the museum's
Political History department, allowed for a
public unveiling in an exhibit open from
November 11, 2011, through May 28, 2012, at
the National Museum of American History.
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A Different Flesh
New York Times bestselling author Harry
Turtledove reveals a new side of his potent
imagination in a gripping speculative novel
about the End of Days—and a discovery in the
Middle East that turns the world upside down.
What would happen if the ancient prophecy of
the End of Days came true? It is certainly
the last thing Eric Katz, a secular
archaeologist from Los Angeles, expects
during what should be a routine dig in
Jerusalem. But perhaps higher forces have
something else in mind when a sign presaging
the rising of the Third Temple is located in
America, a dirty bomb is detonated in
downtown Tel Aviv, and events conspire to
place a team of archaeologists in the tunnels
deep under the Temple Mount. There, Eric is
witness to a discovery of such monumental
proportions that nothing will ever be the
same again. Harry Turtledove is the master at
portraying ordinary people caught up in
extraordinary events, and what is more
extraordinary than the incontrovertible proof
that there truly is a higher force
controlling human destiny? But as to what
that force desires . . . well, that is the
question.

A Very Stable Genius
Set in the fictional town of Castle Rock,
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Maine A #1 New York Times bestseller about a
man who wakes up from a five-year coma able
to see people’s futures and the terrible fate
awaiting mankind—a “compulsive page-turner”
(The Atlanta Journal-Constitution). Johnny
Smith awakens from a five-year coma after his
car accident and discovers that he can see
people’s futures and pasts when he touches
them. Many consider his talent a gift; Johnny
feels cursed. His fiancée married another man
during his coma and people clamor for him to
solve their problems. When Johnny has a
disturbing vision after he shakes the hand of
an ambitious and amoral politician, he must
decide if he should take drastic action to
change the future. With “powerful tension
that holds the reader to the story like a pin
to a magnet” (The Houston Post), The Dead
Zone is a “faultlessly paced…continuously
engrossing” (Los Angeles Times) novel of
second sight.

Alternative Truths
A near-future 'alternate history,' And the
Last Trump Shall Sound is a series of three
stories detailing our future as a divided
nation. A politically fractured nation
watches as the Republicans solidify their
hold over the US with a series of electoral
victories and judicial appointments. Mike
Pence leads the country, succeeding Donald
Trump as the flag-bearer of an increasingly
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populist movement. There are parts of the
country, however, that cannot abide by what
they view as a betrayal of the nation's
founding principles. At what point do these
communities break down and the unthinkable
suddenly becomes the only possible solution.
Harry Turtledove, James Morrow, and Cat Rambo
give us three novellas, each following the
other, describing the frightening possible
consequences of our increased polarization

How to Think Like Shakespeare
A New York Times Bestseller and #1 Wall
Street Journal Bestseller! LET TRUMP BE
TRUMP: THE INSIDE STORY OF HIS PRESIDENCY is
the ultimate behind-the-scenes account of how
he became President of the United States.
Donald Trump was a candidate, and now a
president, like none that have come before.
His startling rise to the White House is the
greatest political tale in the history of our
republic. Much has been written about this
once-in-a-millennial event but all of those
words come from authors outside the orbit of
Donald Trump. Now, for the first time, comes
the inside story. Written by the guys in the
room-two of Trump's closest campaign advisorsLet Trump Be Trump is the eyewitness account
of the stories behind the headlines. From the
Access Hollywood recording and the Clinton
accusers, to Paul Manafort, to the lastmoment comeback and a victory that reads like
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something out of the best suspense novel, Let
Trump Be Trump pulls back the curtain on a
drama that has mesmerized the whole worldincluding the palace intrigues of the Mooch,
Spicer, Preibus, Bannon, and more. By turns
hilarious and intimate, Let Trump Be Trump
also offers a view of Donald Trump like
you've never seen him, the man whose success
in business was built not only on great skill
but on loyal relationships and who developed
the strongest of bonds with the band of
outsiders and idealists who became his team
because they believed in him and his message.
Written by Trump's campaign manager, the
fiery Corey Lewandowski, and Dave Bossie, the
consummate political pro and the plaintiff in
the famous Citizens United Supreme Court case
who helped steer the last critical months of
the Trump campaign, Let Trump Be Trump is
destined to be the seminal book about the
Trump campaign and presidency.

The Trumpet Shall Sound
"Gass has produced a book that burrows inside
us then wails like a beast, a book that
mainlines a century's terror direct to the
brain."—Voice Literary Supplement

And the Last Trump Shall Sound
In Never Give Up, Donald Trump tells the
dramatic stories of his biggest challenges,
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lowest moments, and worst mistakes—and how he
uses tenacity and creativity to turn defeat
into victory. Each chapter includes an
inspiring story from Trump’s career and
concludes with expert commentary and coaching
from adversity researcher and author Paul
Stoltz. Inspirational and intelligent, Never
Give Up will help you deal with your own
personal challenges, failures, and
weaknesses.

The Jefferson Bible
The final book of the Bible, Revelation
prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical visions, grisly
images and numerological predictions.
According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will
rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by
Will Self.

Alternate Peace
*io9's New Sci-Fi and Fantasy Books You Need
to Put On Your Radar This Fall From the
modern master of alternate history and New
York Times bestselling author Harry
Turtledove, Through Darkest Europe envisions
a world dominated by a prosperous and
democratic Middle East—and under threat from
the world's worst trouble spot. Senior
investigator Khalid al-Zarzisi is a modern
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man, a product of the unsurpassed educational
systems of North Africa and the Middle East.
Liberal, tolerant, and above all rich, the
countries and cultures of North Africa and
the Middle East have dominated the globe for
centuries, from the Far East to the young
nations of the Sunset Lands. But one region
has festered for decades: Europe, whose
despots and monarchs can barely contain the
simmering anger of their people. From Ireland
to Scandinavia, Italy to Spain, European
fundemantalists have carried out
assassinations, hijackings, and bombings on
their own soil and elsewhere. Extremist
fundamentalist leaders have begun calling for
a "crusade", an obscure term from the mists
of European history. Now Khalid has been sent
to Rome, ground zero of backwater discontent.
He and his partner Dawud have been tasked
with figuring out how to protect the tinpot
Grand Duke, the impoverished Pope, and the
overall status quo, before European
instability starts overflowing into the First
World. Then the bombs start to go off. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

And the Last Trump Shall Sound
It's Even Worse Than You Think
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NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER WALL STREET JOURNAL
BESTSELLER USA TODAY BESTSELLER "'BLITZ,
Trump Will Smash the Left and Win', by David
Horowitz. Amazon #1 Bestseller. Hot book,
great author!" — President Donald J. Trump
BUCKLE UP—2020 WILL BE THE POLITICAL RIDE OF
YOUR LIFE! IN NOVEMBER TRUMP WILL SMASH THE
LEFT AND WIN! “We love David Horowitz. He
thinks Trump is gonna win in a landslide in
November, and he gives reasons why in the
book, and he says Republicans are gonna be
singing 'Happy Days Are Here Again' once
November comes and the election is over and
the votes are counted.” — Rush Limbaugh "He
is one of the bravest guys. He found the real
intent [of the Left] was to control America.
He has never, ever sat down. A true national
treasure.” — Glenn Beck “If you’re interested
in debating deranged liberals with facts, you
won’t want to miss this latest book.” —
Donald Trump, Jr. “BLITZ is a MUST-read for
those who want to better understand what is
really happening in the ‘idea war’ for the
soul of America.” — Governor Mike Huckabee
BLITZ reveals the attacks made against Trump
have been the most brutal ever mounted
against a sitting president of the United
States. Blinded by deep-seated hatred of his
person and his policies, the left even
desperately tried to oust Trump in a failed
impeachment bid. Horowitz shows that their
very attacks—targeting a man whose mission
has been to “Drain the Swamp” and “Make
America Great Again” backfired, turning Trump
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himself into a near martyrwhile igniting the
fervor of his “base.” With the 2020 election
upon us, New York Times bestselling author
David Horowitz chronicles the brutal battles,
bitter backlash, and leftwing lies Trump has
faced as Democrats repeatedly try to sabotage
his presidency. You’ll discover the left’s
terrifying socialist and, in some cases,
communist agendas as you’ve never seen them
before. Trump’s response? In the meantime,
he’s going to steamroll this opposition in
November using the same playbook he has used
to win before. In BLITZ you will find
shocking revelations: The 9 biggest dangers
to America the left poses—their agenda will
blow your mind. Show me the money: naming the
billionaires and fat cats really out to get
Trump. How patriotism suddenly became “white
nationalism” linking Trump to Hitler and the
KKK . The growing secularism of the left and
how the hate pushed against Christians will
backfire. Why every effort to demonize Trump
and his supporters is failing like crazy.
Obama’s agenda: how the former president
casts a much greater shadow over Trump’s
political woes than you ever imagined. The
Genius: how Trump’s brilliant strategy has
worked and will continue to work, making him
president again in 2021! The effort to remove
and destroy our duly elected President may be
the greatest challenge America has faced
since the Civil War, explains Horowitz. For
the first time BLITZ exposes the left’s
strategy to take down Trump, and how Trump
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not only beat them at their own game, but how
he’s turning the tables on them to achieve a
stunning reelection win come November. “An
indispensable book—BLITZ— explaining why
today’s Democrats are so dangerous and why
President Trump is their nemesis.” — Mark R.
Levin, New York Times bestselling author of
Unfreedom of the Press “BLITZ is the latest
must-read from Horowitz: insightful, hardhitting, controversial, and uncompromising.
Ignore him at your peril.” — Peter Schweizer,
New York Times bestselling author of Clinton
Cash and Profiles in Corruption “This is the
book your anti-Trump relatives and friends
should readas clear a moral indictment of the
anti-Trump left as has been written.” —
Dennis Prager, President of PragerU and New
York Times bestselling author “Unparalleled
insight into the current political climate,
how we got here and what it means for 2020
elections.” — Sean Spicer, Host of Spicer &
Co., Newsmax TV “Horowitz understands the
left's malevolent goals and how to stop them.
This is a must read-book!” — Charlie Kirk,
New York Times bestselling author of The MAGA
Doctrine “[David Horowitz] author and
political activist believes President Donald
Trump should focus on the issue of keeping
Americans safe to help secure his re-election
in the fall.” – One News Now

The Doctrine and Covenants of the
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day
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Saints
With every presidential election, Americans
puzzle over the peculiar mechanism of the
Electoral College. The author of the Pulitzer
finalist The Right to Vote explains the
enduring problem of this controversial
institution. Every four years, millions of
Americans wonder why they choose their
presidents through the Electoral College, an
arcane institution that permits the loser of
the popular vote to become president and
narrows campaigns to swing states. Most
Americans would prefer a national popular
vote, and Congress has attempted on many
occasions to alter or scuttle the Electoral
College. Several of these efforts—one as
recently as 1970—came very close to winning
approval. Yet this controversial system
remains. Alexander Keyssar explains its
persistence. After tracing the Electoral
College’s tangled origins at the
Constitutional Convention, he explores the
efforts from 1800 to 2019 to abolish or
significantly reform it, showing why each has
thus far failed. Reasons include the tendency
of political parties to elevate partisan
advantage above democratic values, the
difficulty of passing constitutional
amendments, and, especially, the impulse to
preserve white supremacy in the South, which
led to the region’s prolonged backing of the
Electoral College. The most common
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explanation—that small states have blocked
reform for fear of losing influence—has only
occasionally been true. Keyssar examines why
reform of the Electoral College has received
so little attention from Congress for the
last forty years, as well as alternatives to
congressional action such as the National
Popular Vote Interstate Compact and state
efforts to eliminate winner-take-all. In
analyzing the reasons for past failures while
showing how close the nation has come to
abolishing the institution, Why Do We Still
Have the Electoral College? offers
encouragement to those hoping to produce
change in the twenty-first century.

The Trump Prophecies
"This book offers a short, spirited defense
of rhetoric and the liberal arts as catalysts
for precision, invention, and empathy in
today's world. The author, a professor of
Shakespeare studies at a liberal arts college
and a parent of school-age children, argues
that high-stakes testing and a culture of
assessment have altered how and what students
are taught, as courses across the arts,
humanities, and sciences increasingly are set
aside to make room for joyless, mechanical
reading and math instruction. Students have
been robbed of a complete education, their
imaginations stunted by this myopic focus on
bare literacy and numeracy. Education is
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about thinking, Newstok argues, rather than
the mastery of a set of rigidly defined
skills, and the seemingly rigid pedagogy of
the English Renaissance produced some of the
most compelling and influential examples of
liberated thinking. Each of the fourteen
chapters explores an essential element of
Shakespeare's world and work, aligns it with
the ideas of other thinkers and writers in
modern times, and suggests opportunities for
further reading. Chapters on craft,
technology, attention, freedom, and related
topics combine past and present ideas about
education to build a case for the value of
the past, the pleasure of thinking, and the
limitations of modern educational practices
and prejudices"--

The Constitution Demands It
New York Times bestselling author Harry
Turtledove’s thought-provoking forays into
the past have produced such intriguing “whatif” novels as Ruled Britannia, Days of
Infamy, and Opening Atlantis. Now “the maven
of alternate history” (The San Diego UnionTribune) envisions the election of a United
States President whose political power will
redefine what the nation is—and what it means
to be American…. President Herbert Hoover has
failed America. The Great Depression that
rose from the ashes of the 1929 stock market
crash still casts its dark shadow over the
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country. Despairing and desperate, the
American people hope one of the potential
Democratic candidates—New York governor
Franklin D. Roosevelt and California
congressman Joe Steele—can get the nation on
the road to recovery. But fate snatches away
one hope when a mansion fire claims the life
of Roosevelt, leaving the Democratic party
little choice but to nominate Steele, son of
a Russian immigrant laborer who identifies
more with the common man than with Washington
D.C.’s wealthy power brokers. Achieving a
landslide victory, President Joe Steele
wastes no time pushing through Congress
reforms that put citizens back to work.
Anyone who gets in his way is getting in the
way of America, and that includes the highest
in the land. Joe Steele’s critics may believe
the government is gaining too much control,
but they tend to find themselves in work
camps if they make too much noise about it.
And most people welcome strong leadership,
full employment, and an absence of
complaining from the newspapers—especially as
Hitler and Trotsky begin the kind of
posturing that seems sure to drag America
into war.

Revelations
In advance of the 2020 election, legal
scholar Lawrence Douglas prepares readers for
a less-than-peaceful transition of power. It
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doesn't require a strong imagination to get a
sense of the mayhem Trump will unleash if he
loses a closely contested election. It is no
less disturbing to imagine Trump still
insisting that he is the rightful leader of
the nation. With millions of diehard
supporters firmly believing that their
revered president has been toppled by
malignant forces of the Deep State, Trump
could remain a force of constitutional chaos
for years to come. WILL TRUMP GO? addresses
such questions as: How might Trump engineer
his refusal to acknowledge electoral defeat?
What legal and extra-legal paths could he
pursue in mobilizing a challenge to the
electoral outcome? What legal, political,
institutional, and popular mechanisms can be
used to stop him? What would be the fallout
of a failure to remove him from office? What
would be the fallout of a successful effort
to unseat him? Can our democracy snap back
from Trump? Trump himself has essentially
told the nation he will never accept
electoral defeat. A book that prepares us for
Trump's refusal to concede, then, is hardly
speculative; it is a necessary precaution
against a coming crisis.

The Dead Zone
Trump's Unfinished Business offers a
prophetic template to change the face of
politics & save the nation from moral rot &
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Civil War. In one book, you will find new
applications of God's commands that can be
used to break up the Tech Giants' monopoly,
create a Digital Bill of Rights, reform
Family Law, protect children, enshrine true
equality, educate our youth, and deal
sensibly with Climate Change. "We need
pastors and preachers to read this book
"Trump's Unfinished Business" and apply the
Law of God correctly, and preach it again to
America & the world." ALLAN PARKER President
of The Justice Foundation, Lead counsel for
Norma McCorvey (the "Roe" of Roe v. Wade) &
Sandra Cano ("Doe" of Doe v. Bolton) "The
insights of this book will provide hope for
the future of America & preserve its calling
as a lighthouse to the nations during our
turbulent times." DR. DENNIS LINSAY CEO of
Christ for the Nations "Steve Cioccolanti has
nailed it with 'Trump's Unfinished Business.'
[He] is walking into the swamp with this book
& showing us how to drain it!" JULIE DIEZ
Paralegal "The vision contained in Steve
Cioccolanti's book Trump's Unfinished
Business is far-sighted, wide-reaching &
convictingCioccolanti is offering the Body of
Christ the clearest path to employing the
Biblical template to unite us as a nation &
avoid civil war." LORILYN ROBERTS Awardwinning Author "Let me say Cioccolanti's
"Trump's Unfinished Business" is truly
excellent. Each chapter adds new insightsHis
analysis of the law is truly impressive & I
particularly appreciate his proposals to
Page 21/41

Read Free And The Last Trump Shall Sound
improve the legal system & the broken family
law court. I will be gladly passing this book
around to my friends & esteemed colleagues. I
highly recommend it." DR. AUGUSTO ZIMMERMANN,
PhD Head of Law, Sheridan College, Perth "In
this book, Steve Cioccolanti exposes what has
gone wrong, and he recommends solid ideas on
how to set them right. by going back to what
is taught in the Bible." RICH MARSH Ex-Navy,
Career Consultant "Cioccolanti's book is
clearly visionaryFor too long, the Bible has
been sidelined in education due to an
erroneous application of the principle of
'separation of church and state.'" DR. JOHN
MCELROY Director of Southern Cross
Association of Churches "Steve Cioccolanti
has taken up a subject which I believe is a
first His writing is very thought-provoking,
creative and visionary I would imagine the
laws in this book will be very close to the
ones Yeshua will set up for the world when He
comes to reign This much-needed book has come
at a time with the Republic of the United
States is fighting for its life." SHIRA SORKORAM Pioneer of the Jewish Messianic movement
in Israel since 1967 "Trump's Unfinished
Business will serve as a template for all
leaders whether they are in the US, Australia
or Korea. I would like to see it made
available to voters before major elections. I
am really amazed by Steve Cioccolanti's
insights into the American cultural war. His
coverage of many subjects is very deep. I
find the techniques that American leftists
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use to distort facts and the truth are also
used here in South KoreaThis book is a great
opportunity to problem solvers to learn how
God's principles work in human society."
ASSOC. PROF. I-SOO JOE Handong Global
University, School of Management & Economics,
South Korea

The First Blast of the Trumpet Against
the Monstrous Regiment of Women
Salamis is the fifth novel in Harry
Turtledove's critically acclaimed Hellenic
Traders series. Creating an intricately
detailed world (as Turtledove is famous for
doing), the series details the adventures of
two cousins, Menedemos and Sostratos who work
as seaborne traders following the death of
Alexander the Great. In 306 BC, the small,
free, and independent polis of Rhodes is
trying to stay neutral between the local
great powers, each ruled by one of Alexander
the Great's marshals: Asia Minor, controlled
by one-eyed Antigonos, and the Egypt of
Ptolemaios. Antigonos' son, Demetrios, comes
to Rhodes seeking an alliance against
Ptolemaios. The Rhodians, who trade a lot
with Egypt, refuse his offer. Menedemos and
Sostratos take the Aphrodite to Egypt for
businessand to tell Ptolemaios what has been
going on. Just before they leave, they learn
Demetrios has invaded the island of Cyprus,
which Ptolemaios dominates. He is advancing
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on the southeastern town of Salamis, where
Ptolemaios' brother, Menelaos, has
concentrated his forces. After they pass on
their news, Menedemos does business in the
brash new city of Alexandria while Sostratos
travels up the Nile to old, old Memphis to
trade there, and to see the Pyramids and the
Sphinx. Ptolemaios, meanwhile, readies a
fleet to rescue his brother and drive
Demetrios back to Asia Minor. Ptolemaios,
needing shipping to carry weapons for the
army he intends to land, coerces Menedemos
into bringing the Aphrodite along as part of
his expeditionary force. And so, very much
against their will, Menedemos and Sostratos
become small parts of one of the ancient
world's greatest naval battles.

Why Do We Still Have the Electoral
College?
An alternate-history account of the Korean
War is set in the aftermath of General
MacArthur's decision to drop nuclear bombs on
Manchurian cities.

Let Trump Be Trump
"Rothkopf does a brilliant job defining
precisely how Trump has been aiding and
abetting the enemy compelling." --Financial
Times Political historian and commentator
David Rothkopf shows how Trump will be judged
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by history (Spoiler alert: not well) in
Traitor. Donald Trump is unfit in almost
every respect for the high office he holds.
But what distinguishes him from every other
bad leader the U.S. has had is that he has
repeatedly, egregiously, betrayed his
country. Regardless of how Senate Republicans
have let him off the hook, the facts
available to the public show that Trump has
met every necessary standard to define his
behavior as traitorous. He has clearly broken
faith with the people of the country he was
chosen to lead, starting long before he took
office, then throughout his time in the White
House. And we may not yet have seen the last
of his crimes. But the story we know so far
is so outrageous and disturbing that it
raises a question that has never before been
presented in American history: is the
president of the United States the greatest
threat this country faces in the world? We
also need to understand how the country has
historically viewed such crimes and how it
has treated them in the past to place what
has happened in perspective. After his
examination of traitors including Benedict
Arnold, Aaron Burr, and leaders of the
Confederacy, David Rothkopf concludes that
Donald Trump and his many abettors have
committed the highest-level, greatest, most
damaging betrayal in the history of the
country.
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Revelation
President Donald J. Trump lays out his
professional and personal worldview in this
classic work—a firsthand account of the rise
of America’s foremost deal-maker. “I like
thinking big. I always have. To me it’s very
simple: If you’re going to be thinking
anyway, you might as well think big.”—Donald
J. Trump Here is Trump in action—how he runs
his organization and how he runs his life—as
he meets the people he needs to meet, chats
with family and friends, clashes with
enemies, and challenges conventional
thinking. But even a maverick plays by rules,
and Trump has formulated time-tested
guidelines for success. He isolates the
common elements in his greatest
accomplishments; he shatters myths; he names
names, spells out the zeros, and fully
reveals the deal-maker’s art. And throughout,
Trump talks—really talks—about how he does
it. Trump: The Art of the Deal is an
unguarded look at the mind of a brilliant
entrepreneur—the ultimate read for anyone
interested in the man behind the spotlight.
Praise for Trump: The Art of the Deal “Trump
makes one believe for a moment in the
American dream again.”—The New York Times
“Donald Trump is a deal maker. He is a deal
maker the way lions are carnivores and water
is wet.”—Chicago Tribune “Fascinating . . .
wholly absorbing . . . conveys Trump’s largerPage 26/41
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than-life demeanor so vibrantly that the
reader’s attention is instantly and fully
claimed.”—Boston Herald “A chatty, generous,
chutzpa-filled autobiography.”—New York Post

BLITZ
Alternate histories. Alternate realities.
It’s said that every choice creates multiple
timelines, each one exploring what could have
happened if a different decision had been
made. Most of these alternate histories stem
from different outcomes to a pivotal battle,
or to an assassination attempt, or to the
ending or escalation of a war. All violent,
all bloody, all brutal. But what about those
choices made during peacetime, when there was
no monumental, ongoing conflict? After all,
everyone knows how significant the flutter of
a butterfly’s wings can be, how far-reaching
its effects can be felt. In these pages you
will find fifteen new branches of history
written by some of today’s greatest science
fiction and fantasy writers, including
Elektra Hammond, Dale Cozort, Harry
Turtledove, C.W. Briar, Rick Wilber, Juliet
E. McKenna, Michael Robertson, Kat Otis,
Kristine Kathryn Rusch, Brian Hugenbruch,
Stephen Leigh, Elizabeth Kite, Ian R.
MacLeod, Mike Barretta, and Kari Sperring,
all stemming from a peaceful divergence in
our past. Join them as they wander down
familiar pathsand then swerve down roads not
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taken.

Traitor
From a study of Bible prophecy, the endtime
world leader who will unite Church and State
to bring about the 666 Mark of the Beast is
identified. How will we survive America's
economic collapse amid the COVID-19 pandemic
when Iran will attack the US fleet in the
Gulf? We will keep going by the love and
grace of Christ, who forewarns us of what is
ahead so that we can be prepared. When He
invited Peter and the disciples to pray with
Him in Gethsemane, they did not value that
invitation until it was too late. We must not
repeat their error today.

Will He Go?
Whether set in terrestrial oceans or on faroff space stations, Cat Rambo's masterfully
told stories explore themes of gender,
despair, tragedy, and the triumph of both
human and non-human alike. Cats talk, fur
wraps itself around you, aliens overstay
their welcome, and superheroes deal with
everyday problems. Rambo has been published
in Asimov's, Weird Tales, and Tor.com among
many others. She was an editor for Fantasy
Magazine, has written numerous nonfiction
articles and interviews, and has volunteered
time with Broad Universe and Clarion West.
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She has been shortlisted for the Endeavour
Award, the Million Writers Award, the Locus
Awards, a World Fantasy Award, and most
recently a Nebula Award.

Near + Far
The second entry in the alternate-world 1950s
series finds General MacArthur igniting a
nuclear war that nearly destroys the planet,
placing once-untouched survivors in the
middle of an escalating showdown between
Russia and the U.S.

Only Begotten Daughter
The Asylum of Dr. Caligari
In November of 2016, the world witnessed the
impossible. Nearly every household in America
was tuned in to the election feeds, and every
update pointed to a loss for the Republican
Party. But when the map of the states flipped
red in the final hour, there were a select
few who weren't surprised. They had always
known Trump was going to win. He was chosen
for such a time as this. The prophecy had
said so.This prophet, this reserved man of
God, was retired firefighter Mark Taylor. The
word given by the Holy Spirit was delivered
on April 28, 2011, years before Trump's
victory. The election, however, was only the
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beginning. In this UPDATED AND EXPANDED
release of The Trump Prophecies, Defender
Publishing revisits what the Lord revealed to
Mark Taylor in both the celebrated "CommanderIn-Chief Prophecy" that played such a key
role in bolstering Trump's 2016 win, as well
as many other messages the Holy Spirit
inspired Taylor to write about what would
transpire next for the most powerful nation
on earth today. Fast forward¿ Halfway into
Trump's first term, have Taylor's prophecies
come true? Is Trump who he said he was, and
is he delivering on the promises he made
during his campaign? And what of the other
prophecies God gave Mark regarding economics,
criminal juistice, leadership turnover in the
Supreme Court, and several other specific
details? Have all of these inspired writings
carried equal reliability as "Commander-InChief"?So far, Mark Taylor is batting a
thousand.

Trump: The Art of the Deal
Washington Post national investigative
reporter Carol Leonnig and White House bureau
chief Philip Rucker, both Pulitzer Prize
winners, provide the definitive insider
narrative of Donald Trump's unique presidency
with shocking new reporting and insight into
its implications. "I alone can fix it." So
went Donald J. Trump's march to the
presidency on July 21, 2016, when he accepted
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the Republican presidential nomination in
Cleveland, promising to restore what he
described as a fallen nation. Yet over the
subsequent years, as he has undertaken the
actual work of the commander in chief, it has
been hard to see beyond the daily chaos of
scandal, investigation, and constant bluster.
It would be all too easy to mistake Trump's
first term for one of pure and uninhibited
chaos, but there were patterns to his
behavior and that of his associates. The
universal value of the Trump administration
is loyalty - not to the country, but to the
president himself - and Trump's North Star
has been the perpetuation of his own power,
even when it meant imperiling our shaky and
mistrustful democracy. Leonnig and Rucker,
with deep and unmatched sources throughout
Washington, D.C., tell of rages and frenzies
but also moments of courage and perseverance.
Relying on scores of exclusive new interviews
with some of the most senior members of the
Trump administration and other firsthand
witnesses, the authors reveal the forty-fifth
president up close, taking readers inside
Robert Mueller's Russia investigation as well
as the president's own hap-hazard but
ultimately successful legal defense. Here for
the first time certain officials who have
felt honor-bound not to publicly criticize a
sitting president or to divulge what they
witnessed in a position of trust tell the
truth for the benefit of history. This
peerless and gripping narrative reveals
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President Trump at his most unvarnished and
exposes how decision making in his
administration has been driven by a reflexive
logic of self-preservation and selfaggrandizement - but a logic nonetheless.
This is the story of how an unparalleled
president has scrambled to survive and tested
the strength of America's democracy and its
common heart as a nation.

Sinking in the Swamp
This novel by the New York Times–bestselling
“master of alternate history” explores an
America reshaped by a twist in prehistoric
evolution (Publishers Weekly). What if
mankind’s “missing link,” the apelike Homo
erectus, had survived to dominate a North
American continent where woolly mammoths and
saber-toothed tigers still prowled, while the
more advanced Homo sapiens built their
civilizations elsewhere? Now imagine that the
Europeans arriving in the New World had
chanced on these primitive creatures and
seized the opportunity to establish a
hierarchy in which the sapiens were masters
and the “sims” were their slaves. This is the
premise that drives the incomparable Harry
Turtledove’s A Different Flesh. The acclaimed
Hugo Award winner creates an alternate
America that spans three hundred years of
invented history. From the Jamestown
colonists’ desperate hunt for a human infant
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kidnapped by a local sim tribe, to a lateeighteenth-century contest between a
newfangled steam-engine train and the popular
hairy-elephant-pulled model, to the simrights activists’ daring 1988 rescue of an
unfortunate biped named Matt who’s being used
for animal experimentation, Turtledove turns
our world inside out in a remarkable science
fiction masterwork that explores what it
truly means to be human.

The Tunnel
James Comey, former FBI Director and New York
Times bestselling author of A Higher Loyalty,
uses his long career in federal law
enforcement to explore issues of justice and
fairness in the US justice system. James
Comey might best be known as the FBI director
that Donald Trump fired in 2017, but he’s had
a long, varied career in the law and justice
system. He knows better than most just what a
force for good the US justice system can be,
and how far afield it has strayed during the
Trump Presidency. In his much-anticipated
follow-up to A Higher Loyalty, Comey uses
anecdotes and lessons from his career to show
how the federal justice system works. From
prosecuting mobsters as an Assistant US
Attorney in the Southern District of New York
in the 1980s to grappling with the legalities
of anti-terrorism work as the Deputy Attorney
General in the early 2000s to, of course, his
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tumultuous stint as FBI director beginning in
2013, Comey shows just how essential it is to
pursue the primacy of truth for federal law
enforcement. Saving Justice is gracefully
written and honestly told, a clarion call for
a return to fairness and equity in the law.

Fallout
The wait for The Mueller Report is over. This
strikingly designed edition has been prepared
by expert typographers – allowing for an
optimised, immersive reading experience.
"From the moment [the report] was published,
two separate news universes took shape. In
one, the special counsel's report was
presented as a smoking-gun chronicle of high
crimes and misdemeanours. In the other, it
was heralded as a credibility-shredding blow
to the president's opponents."—The Atlantic
Make up your own mind. The Mueller Report is
a must read political blockbuster.

Joe Steele
"Read this book and learn how best to protect
our democracy." --Tom Steyer, founder of Need
To Impeach The reasons Donald Trump must be
impeached — as per the Founding Fathers — and
what you can do to help make that happen
Three veteran constitutional attorneys say
there’s no way around it: The Constitution
demands that Donald Trump must be impeached.
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And in clear language using compelling logic
rooted firmly in the Constitution, they
detail why the time to start is now—not in
the indefinite future after criminal
investigations have ended. In fact, much of
Trump’s impeachable conduct lies outside the
scope of ongoing federal criminal
investigations. Citing charges such as
accepting illegal payments from foreign
governments, using government agencies to
persecute political enemies, obstructing
justice, abusing the pardon power, and the
undermining freedom of the press, they
provide the factual and legal basis for eight
articles of impeachment. In short, they
argue, abuses threatening our constitutional
democracy should be dealt with by the remedy
that the Constitution provides for a lawless,
authoritarian president: impeachment. And an
informed citizenry should be part of the
process. After all, they say, impeachment is
not a constitutional crisis — impeachment is
the cure for a constitutional crisis.

Trump Never Give Up
The World Fantasy Award–winning novel of a
female deity trying to save a modern world
gone mad—“Invites comparisons with Vonnegut
and even Rushdie” (The Washington Post).
Rejoice! A new messiah has come, and her name
is Julie. Born to Murray Katz, the solitary
(and celibate) keeper of an abandoned
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lighthouse on the Jersey shore, our
protagonist arrives on Earth boasting
supernatural abilities evocative of her
divine half brother, Jesus. As a child, she
revels in her talent for walking on water,
resurrecting dead crabs, and treating
fireflies as luminous alphabet blocks. But
after she reaches adolescence, her life
becomes as challenging and ambiguous as any
mortal’s. Not only is Julie Katz obliged to
deal with a silver-tongued devil and selfrighteous neo-Christian zealots, she must
also figure out what sort of mission her
mother—the female Supreme Being—has in mind
for her. At once outrageous and affirming,
this Nebula Award finalist is a magnificent
work of contemporary satire that holds a
mirror up to human nature, astutely
reflecting our species’ failings, foibles,
and often misguided affections.

Alpha and Omega
“No one does history-meets-the-fantastic like
Morrow. The Asylum of Dr. Caligari is a great
example—Impressionism versus expressionism,
psychology in the asylum of ‘dreams,’ the
weaponization of art, big laughs and big
ideas, a wild imagination, and smooth, subtle
writing.” —Jeffrey Ford, author of A Natural
History of Hell It is the summer of 1914. As
the world teeters on the brink of the Great
War, a callow American painter, Francis
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Wyndham, arrives at a renowned European
insane asylum, where he begins offering art
therapy under the auspices of Alessandro
Caligari—sinister psychiatrist, maniacal
artist, alleged sorcerer. And determined to
turn the impending cataclysm to his financial
advantage, Dr. Caligari will—for a
price—allow governments to parade their
troops past his masterpiece: a painting so
mesmerizing it can incite entire regiments to
rush headlong into battle. The Asylum of Dr.
Caligari is a timely tale that is by turns
funny and erotic, tender and bayonetsharp—but ultimately emerges as a love letter
to that mysterious, indispensable thing
called art.

Saving Justice
"Three alarming, eclectic novellas imagine a
ravaged America left behind by the
totalitarian reign of Donald Trump in this
chilling anthology, which picks up after
Trump's death in 2024 during 'the second
great COVID outbreak' "--Publishers Weekly
"In a moment, in the twinkling of an eye, at
the last trump: for the trumpet shall sound,
and the dead shall be raised incorruptible,
and we shall be changed."-- First Corinthians
15:52 From New York Times bestselling author,
Harry Turtledove, critically-acclaimed
novelist, James Morrow, and Nebula Award
finalist, Cat Rambo, comes a masterful
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anthology of three sensational novellas
depicting a dark fictional future of the
United States. And the Last Trump Shall Sound
is a prophetic warning about where we, as a
nation, may be headed. Mike Pence is
President of the United States after years of
divisive, dogmatic control by Donald Trump.
The country is in turmoil as the Republicans
have strengthened their stronghold on
Congress, increasing their dominance. And
with the support of the Supreme Court, more
conservative than ever, State governments
become more marginalized by the authoritarian
rule of the Federal government. There are
those who cannot abide by what they view as a
betrayal of the nation's founding principles.
Once united communities break down and the
unthinkable suddenly becomes the only
possible solution: the end of the Union. The
authors' depiction of a country that is both
unfamiliar and yet unnervingly all too
realistic, make you realize the frightening
possible consequences of our increased
polarization--a dire warning to all of us of
where we may be headed unless we can learn to
come together again.

Trump's Unfinished Business
Explores the New Testament book of Revelation
in a historical first-century context,
reinterpreting the book as a scathing attack
on the decadence of Rome that was
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subsequently adopted by early Christians as a
weapon against heresy.
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